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Recall Acknowledgement and Technical 
Summary 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the Motor Vehicle 
Safety Act. This notice is also sent in accordance with the requirements of the United 

States’ National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act. 
 

THE PROBLEM 

Firefly Integra�ons is undertaking Recall 23E-071 due to the HC Relay card located in the electrical 
control module delivered to Renegade between April 17 and September 28. It was determined that in 
some cases the relays could become damaged and cause an electrical short circuit.   

EVALUATION OF THE RISK TO THE VEHICLE AND OPERATOR(S) RELATED TO THE 
RECALL. 

There is a safety risk associated with an electrical short circuit caused by damaged relays which 
increases the risk of a fire and could result in property damage or personal injury. 
 
 
WHAT UNITS ARE AFFECTED FOR RENEGDE?  
The following Renegade lines that received hardware between April 17 and September 28 are affected 
by this recall: K09, K01, K15, K20, and K04.  
 
 
 
WHAT IS FIREFLY INTEGRATIONS GOING TO DO? 
Firefly Integra�ons is no�fying Renegade RV, Dealers who have purchased affected coaches, and retail 
customers of the Recall and advising them how to rec�fy the issue.  
 


